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30th January 2020 

Dear parent/carer, 

We are delighted to advise you of a trip that has been organised for children in Optimism and 

Contentment to visit GNNSJ Gurdwara (Sikh place of worship) in Birmingham on Thursday 6th 

February 2020.  The purpose of the visit is to see the 550th Exhibition for Guru Nanak Dev Ji’s birthday.  

This exhibition is currently touring the UK so this is a fantastic opportunity for the children to take part.  

The visit will further enhance their learning in their Faith and RE curriculum. 

The children will be leaving straight after registration and will have lunch provided in the Gurudwara.  

Lunch will include lentils, curry and chapatti.  In addition, there will be cheese sandwiches as an alternative.  

Children who bring packed lunches are strongly advised not to bring one on the day, due to the strict 

vegetarian rule applied in this place of worship.   

Your child should wear their full school uniform on day.  They will require a head covering as the 

exhibition is inside the Gurdwara.  They will be greeted by Mrs Brom the trust Faith and RE lead. 

We are asking parents for a contribution of £2.50 to go towards the transport for this trip.  For children 

who pay for their school meals, please note you will not be charged on this day.  If you have any queries 

please speak with you class teacher. 

Yours sincerely,  

Mr H Dhanjal 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ --------------------------------  

GNNSJ Gurdwara Trip 

I parent of (child’s name): _______________________________________ from year:___________ 

 

give consent for my child to attend the above trip on Thursday 6th February 2020. 

 

Parent/carers name:           ___________________________________________ 

Contact number:               ___________________________________________ 

Thank you for your continued support 


